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NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes – June 7, 2021 
Municipal Building & Zoom Meeting
Members Present:  Kathy Burger, David Herron (Via Zoom),  Katie Nistad, Denise Pizoli, Brian Seltzer, Colleen Stover and Thomas Wright 
Members Absent:  Avril Dickerson 
Guests in Attendance:  Councilman Frank Czekay
The meeting was called to order by Kathy Burger at 7:00 PM.  

Approval of Minutes:  
Mr. Wright motioned for the approval of the May 5, 2021 minutes, seconded by Ms. Stover.  The minutes were approved as motioned by all members present.  
Old Business:
Welcome Kit – The membership discussed Mr. Herron and Mr. Wright writing a letter that could be sent with the Welcome Kit to the various Homeowner’s Associations and agreed to send the letter.  

Mr. Wright and Ms. Stover will review the Welcome Kit and advise of updates that are needed. 
HOA Project – Mr. Wright found a State website that Homeowners’ Associations are supposed to register with the State.  Mr. Wright will send the link to Committee.  The members discussed and agreed the website should be updated with the information that has been gathered. The Committee started out with fifty communities and have identified the current information for thirty-four of the communities.  There was discussion about listing the community as an HOA, but if the HOA is private to residents than list it is only available to members.  
New Business:

Future Projects – Mrs. Burger will again ask Council if they have any ideas for future projects.  Someone suggested that NSAC could assist with EDC projects if needed.  Mr. Wright suggested NSAC working on updating the Township website information. 
Ms. Stover stated the Senior Group is looking into starting their programs back up.  
Ms. Stover asked about the tennis program not having to use the waiver the Senior Group has designed. 

The next meeting will be held on July 7, 2021 at the municipal building and via Zoom at 7:00 PM.
Adjournment
Ms. Stover motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 PM, seconded by Mr. Wright.  The motion was approved by all members present.  

Respectfully Submitted

Kathy Burger, Interim Chair  [image: image2.png]



